

---

**From:** [REDACTED] (CLIMA)  
**Sent:** 24 February 2016 14:33  
**To:** [REDACTED].fsnet.co.uk; [REDACTED]@iea-coal.org  
**Subject:** China CCS project fiche

Dear [REDACTED],

Based on your report, I will update in the next days the project fiche on the possible next EC-financing. I am in contact with [REDACTED] and we will likely propose a contract EC-ADB with a step-out clause after inception phase, should it not be possible to agree on a finance package for feasibility/FEED on Sinopec or Huaneng (or ideally both).

In this context, as discussed, I might come back with a few additional questions to you over the next days. I hope you can spare a bit of time. Short answers are sufficient, but quick response would be appreciated. Thank you for not forwarding my emails.

My first questions would be: Would both feasibility and FEED-studies be needed for both Sinopec and Huaneng? What is the approximate cost-relation of feasibility vs. FEED? And approximate lengths of feasibility and FEED in terms of months?

Thank you very much in advance,

[REDACTED]